
NOW ENROLLING 
503.518.5925
clackamasmiddlecollege.org

You’re invited to join us for a Virtual Open House for students who might be 
interested in enrolling for our Winter Trimester beginning on January 3rd. This event 
is open to all students and their parents/guardians who are interested in attending or 
learning more about Charter Schools and Clackamas Middle College.

For more informations or questions contact Crystal Eschweiler
eschweilerc@nclack.k12.or.us  /  503.518.5925

EXPLORE HIGH SCHOOL OPTIONS FOR YOUR STUDENT

CLICK HERE
TO JOIN THE MEETING

YOUR
NEIGHBORHOOD
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9th -12th

OPEN HOUSE

WHEN: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 

WHERE: CMC VIRTUAL MEETING (VIA ZOOM)

TIME: 5:30pm to 6:30pm

III

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82195349024?pwd=VTFaOWdJdUczMXVMWjZ1RXhYTGw1Zz09



